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PUBLIC NOTICE City Secretary

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that Mayor and Council will be attending the State of the University hosted
by Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi on Wednesday, September 11, 2024, at 11:30 a.m. at the Texas A&M
University Center, Anchor Ballroom, 6300 Ocean Drive, Corpus Christi, Texas, 78412. A quorum of the City Council
may attend. If a quorum is present, this will be considered an open, public meeting during the time a quorum is
present. However, as a governmental body, the City Council will not vote, order, decide, or otherwise take any

formal action on any items discussed.

POSTING STATEMENT:

This notice was posted on the official bulletin board of the City of Corpus Christi at the front entrance to City Hall,

1201 Leopard Street, Corpus Christi, Texas at 3:25p.m. on September 6, 2024.

/s/ Rebecca Huerta
City Secretary
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